
  
NEWS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  __________________________________ 
May 16, 2016 
 Contact: 

 
Diana L. Klink 
757.514.4104 
757.359.1845 

 
Tim Kelley 

  757.514.4103 
  757.871.3039  
 
 

VEHICLE STRIKES PUMP STATION 
 

SUFFOLK, VA (May 16, 2016) Suffolk Police responded to an accident earlier this 

afternoon involving a vehicle that struck a Suffolk Public Utilities Pump Station. 

 

Emergency Communications was made aware of the accident at 12:43 p.m. after a 

Dodge Journey passenger vehicle struck Pump Station No. 55 located at the 

intersection of Hollywood Avenue and Myrick Avenue.  An emergency by-pass pump 

was required at the site to maintain service to the residents served by the pump 

station.  The full extent of the damage to the building and equipment is unknown at 

this time.  The driver was the sole occupant of the vehicle and didn’t sustain any 

injuries. 

 

Shenna Lavon Barnes, of Suffolk, was issued a summons for Failure to Maintain 

Proper Control. 
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